
 

 

TOWN OF WESTON  

WARNING OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING,  

TUESDAY MARCH 19, 2024 AT 6:00 PM  

 

The voters of the Town of Weston, Connecticut are hereby warned and notified that a Special Town 

Meeting will be held at the Town Hall Meeting Room, 56 Norfield Rd, Weston CT 06883 on Tuesday 

March 19th, 2024 at 6:00 PM, for the following purpose:  

    

 To vote on the following question:  

“Shall the Town of Weston transfer Town-owned property located at Weston Road/CT Route 

53/57 to the State of Connecticut Department of Transportation, State Project L157-001 Town 

Center Intersection and Pedestrian safety improvements? “  

 

The Board of Selectmen have nominated Susan Moch to serve as Moderator of the Meeting.  

 

Dated this 21st day of February 2024  

Donna M. Anastasia, Town Clerk  

 


